

June 2023 Newsletter

Hello Niagara Frontier Chapter Members,

Summer will be here soon! Although we do not meet during the summer, you can keep up to date with the Chapter by visiting the NFASSP website at https://nf.assp.org/.

On the website you can find all sorts of information, from job openings to chapter news to current and past newsletters. The main page shows the most current postings, as shown in the screen grab below. There are more navigation options at the top of the screen, such as Awards, Files, and Resources.

Job Openings	Chapter News	Chapter Newsletters
Job opening: Hazardous Materials Supervisor, University at Buffalo June 9, 2023 Job opening: Environmental Engineer, Li-Cycle, Rochester, NY June 6, 2023 Job opening: Chemical Inventory Specialist Opportunity, Cornell University, Ithaca, NY June 6, 2023	May 11th – free webinar – Combustible Dust: Implementing and Reviewing DHA Recommendations May 1, 2023 Save the date: November 8th — 9th Annual Genesee Valley & Finger Lakes Region EH&S Professional Development Conference April 24, 2023 UPDATED — May 15th free virtual presentation: "The Future of Work and the Reimagined Industrial Hygiene Profession" (registration link is live) April 24, 2023	 April 2023 NFASSP newsletter, with survey results February 2023 NFASSP newsletter November 2022 NFASSP newsletter

The NFASSP website is your website. We would be glad to post news about our members, their employers, and the local health & safety community. This includes job openings and professional development opportunities, as well as promotions, awards, and recognition news.

For more information about the website, and to send news to post, please contact Karen Peissinger, NFASSP web coordinator, via the Contact Us page (https://nf.assp.org/contact-us/).

Although we plan to work on the meeting ideas presented in the membership survey, if you have any ideas for meeting presentation topics or speakers let us know at <a href="mailto:presentation-presenta

Wishing everyone a good end of Spring and a great Summer. Be safe out there.

-NFASSP Executive Board, President, and Vice President